BUDGET COMMITTEE DECEMBER 4, 2008

DEPUTATION — MR. DIRK DRIEBERG WITH RESPECT TO THE
2009 CANADIAN NATIONAL BASEBALL CHAMPIONSHIPS
(Referred from the Committee of the Whole meeting of December 1, 2008 Item 33, Report No. 61)

Committee of the Whole, at its meeting of December 1, 2008, approved the following:

1) That the deputation of Mr. Dirk Drieberg, President, Vaughan Baseball, 10190 Keele
Street, Maple, L6A 1G3, be received;

2) That this matter be referred to the Budget Committee meeting of December 4, 2008;
and :

3) That the written submission of Mr. Jim Baba, Director General, Baseball Canada,

Canadian Federation of Amateur Baseball, 2212 Gladwin Crescent, Suite A7,
Ottawa, K1B 5N1, dated November 25, 2008, be received.

Attachment

1. Written submission of Mr. Jim Baba, Director General, Baseball Canada, dated November
25, 2008.
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2212 Gladwin Cres. Suite A7, Ottawa, Ontario, Canada K1B 5N15t
Tel (613) 748-5606 Fax (613) 748-5767
E-mail: info@baseball.ca www.baseball ca

November 25, 2008

Mr. Dirk Drieberg
Vaughan Minor Baseball Assoclation

Dear Dirk;

Based on our discussions over the past couple of weeks, | am writing to inform you of a
couple of items that we have talked about regarding the Baseball Canada National

Bantam Championships.

Baseball Canada is very commitied to multi-year bids for events. As you know we have
set up a rotation cycle for our National Championships but during our November meetings
in Ontario, the Board passed a motion stating that they would again accept multi-year bids
for events. This will now allow hosts a better opporiunity to sell sponsorship over two to
three years rather than on a one fime basis.

Our Bantam National event is still open for hosting in 2009. | know that does not leave a
whole lot of time to put everything together to host next year. Baseball Canada would
seriously consider a multi-year (2009-2011) bid from Vaughan.

Birk, our Championship Committes was very pleased with your hosting group for the 2008
Pee Wee Nationals and would hope with the above information that your group might
consider a multi-year Bantam application.

We look forward to hearing from you as we have set a December 15" deadline to receive
hosting bids for any 2009 Championship still needing & host,

Sincerely,

Jim Baba

Director General
Baseball Canada




